
 

 

 HUB Maple Ridge/Pitt Meadows meeting Mar. 9, 2017 
 

In attendance:    

Regrets:  

 

Agenda 

 

Past MR/PM events: 

None. 

 

Upcoming MR/PM events: 

 

 April 22: Earth Day Cycle Recycle (Barry, Dave) 

 

 Sept. 16: GETI Fest (theme: sustainability) (Barry) 

 

Other: 

 

 123 Ave. improvements: update  

 

 UnGaptheMap:  

o Feb. 15: 2nd UnGaptheMap workshop (Kino, Barry): report 

o Progress with videos, photos, anecdotal of gaps for HUB library of materials 

o presentation to ATAC/Council/staff with list of our committee's priorities 

o put together and submit to Engineering list of spot improvements 

 

 Meeting with David Pollock (MR Engineering) (Barry, Ivan) 

 

 Translink bike funding applications: 

 City of Maple Ridge: 

o 232 St from 132 to Silver Valley Rd ( $400,000) 

o Fern Cr from 232 St to 236 St ($162,000) 

City of Pitt Meadows: 

o New bike lanes along approx. 3.2 km of Rannie road and Neaves road ($320,000) 
 

 Announcement upgrades Haney Bypass, right-turn lane Lougheed EB at Harris 

http://www.mapleridgenews.com/news/415280444.html 

 

 Ideas for remainder 2016/17 allowance? ($131.98, expires by end of March) 

 

 MR ATAC: discussion lower speed limits and other updates (Dave, Kino).  

 

 RAC and PM ATAC updates (Peter) 

 

 

Annual allowance:  

Allowance for 2016/2017: $400. Expense claim submitted Dec 2016. Balance $131.98. 

Total cash donations: $42.30. 

http://www.mapleridgenews.com/news/415280444.html

